
08/08/2021 

MRS Christina Hutchinson 
79 Dolphin Crescent ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
hutchinson35@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I cannot believe this has even been allowed for submission.
Where do you think all the trucks, builders etc are going to park and unload all the materials.

This is already a congested single lane road , it will create just traffic jams, accidents etc, 
unbelievable. One way in, one way out!!!!

Who knows who at council!!!! this is such a beautiful gateway to 
Avalon to Palm Beach, loss of wildlife, trees etc disgusting.

I totally disagree with this proposal, if you let this in then good knows what will happen along 
that stretch of road, it will open up the flood gates.

Shame on you Northern Beaches Council 

Sent: 8/08/2021 7:00:32 PM
Subject: Online Submission


